Scottish CND 15 Barrland Street GLASGOW G41 1QH 0141 423 1222

Sir John Cadogan CBE FRS Chair Defence Nuclear Safety Committee Ministry of Defence London

18 August 2000

Dear Sir John,

I recently sent you a copy of a report which I had written on the repair of HMS Tireless in Gibraltar. In the light of the Committee's decision I would be grateful if you could let me know whether my report was considered by the Defence Nuclear Safety Committee or will in future be considered by the committee.

Yours sincerely,

John Ainslie Adminstrator Scottish CND